Newbridge Primary School Association News

Supporting our Children, our School and our Community

2 December 2016

Contact us: npsa@hotmail.co.uk

NPSA is now on Twitter. Please follow @Newbridge_NPSA for news of all NPSA activities as they happen as well as chat and local news.

We will of course still be announcing everything via the newsletter, the school website and our facebook page; www.facebook.com/NewbridgeNPSA

The NSPA 2017 Calendar is on sale NOW!!!!

Calendars cost £8 each and can be ordered on: http://buytickets.at/newbridgeprimaryschoolassociation

A copy of the final calendar is available to see in the School Office.

Thank you SO SO much to the wonderful team of parents who have pulled this fabulous calendar together. A great deal of time and effort goes into the making of the final piece.

Louise Broom, Rachel Dennett, Jo Burman and Andy Stacey you are all amazing. **Thank you**.

We also need to **thank** the fabulous Mr Baignet and all the members of staff that help us pull together 450 pieces of children's artwork.



Christmas Fair

Last night we enjoyed (survived) the crazy, chaotic, fun and festive Christmas Fair!

I will look forward to sharing the amount of money we raised next week. **Thank you** to... everyone who came along and added to the atmosphere, the parents, teachers and carers who helped run stalls and the class reps who co-ordinated lists of volunteers.

Thank you to the amazing parents who helped set up, carry boxes, sticker, create grottos, label, make, paint and clear up at the end of an exhausting day. You are stars!

Thanks too for the fabulous and generous mufti and class donations - the stalls couldn't run without them.

Nativity Photos

Photographs have been taken of all of the Lower School classes and also of the Year 2 Nativity groups i.e., the angels, the wise men, the narrators and so on. They will go on sale at the Nativities on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th next week and from the School Office the week after.

Class photos will cost £8 each and the smaller Year 2 nativity groupings will cost £5 each. Please bring cash or cheques payable to NPSA.



Thank you!

Thank you to the wonderful volunteers who gave up their time on Wednesday morning this week to help decorate the School. The children are loving the lights, tinsel and bling!

Nick Wharf, Sarah Evans, Sophie Sikorsky, Jenny Stephens, Charlotte Walters, Gill Simpson, Ellie Giles, Ailie Steele and Karen Rye - you are all super stars!!

Film night ... next Friday!

On Friday 9th December, the NPSA will be screening the Christmas classic "Arthur Christmas" after school in the upper school hall. Tickets - which include a cup of **popcorn** - cost £1.50 and are available on the door (NOT in advance). Tea, coffee and mince pies will be served in the blue room throughout the film. The film will start at approx. 3.40pm and finish at approx. 5.20pm.

"Arthur Christmas"

How CAN Santa deliver billions of presents to the whole world in just one night? With an army of one million combat-style Field Elves and a vast, state-of-the-art control centre under the ice of the North Pole! So how could this incredible operation have MISSED one child?! To Santa's young son, Arthur, it threatens to end the magic of Christmas. With retired Grandsanta, a rebellious young elf, an old sleigh, and some untrained reindeer, Arthur sets out on a crazy mission to deliver the last present! Deck the halls with excitement, fun and wonder in this Christmas classic!

The small print:

All lower school children must have a named 'responsible adult' on site throughout the film (adult:child ratio must be no greater than 1:6). Upper school children do not have to have an adult on site.

Preschool siblings are welcome to watch too, but they must have an adult in the room with them (pre-schoolers need tickets, adults don't!)

The rest of the school will be out of bounds (other than access to the toilets).



Disco Fever!

Upper School discos are all set to take place next week in the Lower School Hall on Wed 7th December.

Years 3 and 4: 4.30-5.30pm Years 5, 6 and 7: 6-7pm

It costs £2 (payable on the door). This includes a chocolate bar and unlimited squash and water.

Christmas Puddings

Newbridge Primary School Puddings are now on sale at £6 each.

We have *five flavours* for you to choose from (or maybe try them all!)...

- Traditional Christmas Pudding
- Triple Ginger
- Triple Chocolate
- Luscious Lemon

- Sticky Toffee

Look out for sales taking place at School pick ups, at the Lower School Nativities and Upper School Concert.







